John H. Smith

426 Jenny Lake Drive • Coral Gables, FL  33146 • (305) 666-4801

Dear Sir:

I am writing to inquire about a position with your company as an entry level computer programmer.  I have just graduated from the University of Miami with a Bachelor’s Degree in Computer Information Systems (May, 1995) and I am very interested in working for you.  I have a background in both microcomputer applications (Windows 95, Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Access) as well as extensive experience with programming languages (Visual Basic, C++ and COBOL).  I feel that I am well qualified to join your staff as over the past two years I have had a great deal of experience designing and implementing computer programs, both as a part of my educational program and during my internship with Personalized Computer Designs, Inc.

I am eager to put my skills to work and would like to talk with you at your earliest convenience.  I have enclosed a copy of my résumé and will be happy to furnish the names and addresses of my references, if you so desire.  You may reach me at the above address and phone number.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

John Smith

